New Joseph Bonneheim

Community Charter
School

Community Meeting

Monday, November 13th, 2023
5:30 pm — 6:30 pm

This meeting has been scheduled to allow the school
community to provide input in the selection of a new principal. Spanish translation will
be available. If you are not able to attend the meeting you can still provide yvour feedback
by visiting: https://www.scusd.edu/principalsearch-njb

For additional information, please contact the
NJB School Office at (916) 277-6294




